CHELAN COUNTY PUD SERVICE CENTER

GRAND OPENING

10 a.m. — 2 p.m. Saturday, October 7, 2023 | 203 Olds Station Rd

Please join the Chelan PUD Commissioners and PUD employees in celebrating
the GRAND OPENING of the new PUD Service Center in Olds Station.

The new Service Center is ready to welcome customer-owners to a facility that
provides the best, for the most for the longest... with service delivery features for
customers countywide.

Come tour the building and get lots of “behind the scenes” information... there will
be activities for kids... a unique, one-of-a-kind
water feature on the main plaza... service trucks
on display... information stations... food trucks
and much more. i

We look forward to seeing you,
Saturday, Oct. 7th!

POWERED BY THE PAST
— BUILT FOR THE FUTURE




